
Answer to question on notice taken at Melbourne public hearing – 9 August 2018 
 
 
I would like to answer the question Senator Rice asked when I was giving evidence. 
 
Our organisation did input into the Commonwealth Department of Health Clinical Practice 
Guidelines: Pregnancy Care; Dr Adele Murdolo let me know that she was able to input into 
the section related to migrant and refugee families.  
 
Our organisation looks forward to being able to provide any further assistance to the 
Committee and welcomes guiding questions if the Committee has particular issues they 
would like us to take to our stakeholders and staff. 
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